May 28, 19L|20

Dear Mr. Hutchinson:

S/S "SAGADAHOC"
Balt.Rpte. Thlil

Referring to the inguiry contained in
your letter of the 1llth October lest on the sbove
nemed vessel, I would advise that the fractured
shell plating sbreast No. 1 hold, starboard side,
was permsnently repaired at Beltimore in May/June,
1941, by the renewing of five plates,El, 2,G3, L,
and Jll,as per Baltimore Report No.7hlil.

Yours faithfully,

R.P.Hutchinson, Esqe,
WOKINGHAM ,







